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ATTORNEY GENERAL ISSUES CEASE AND DESIST ORDER AGAINST 

PUBLISHERS MARKETING SERVICE 

 
BISMARCK – Attorney General Wayne Stenehjem today issued a Cease & Desist 
Order against Publishers Marketing Service, Inc. of Pinellas, Park Florida and its 
principals, Erran O’Donnell and Ashley O’Donnell, for violations of North Dakota do not 
call and home solicitation laws. 

Publishers Marketing sells magazine “renewal” subscription services by telemarketing. 
The Attorney General received a do not call complaint and a complaint about this 
company’s magazine solicitation and sale. Publishers Marketing sold an elderly 
consumer a four-year subscription to a well-known magazine for $200. The victim 
reportedly has dementia. The charges were excessive in comparison to the value of the 
same subscription with the actual publisher of the magazine. According to Stenehjem, 
this four-year year subscription purchased from the publisher costs $30 or would be 
$159.60 when purchased monthly at the newsstand for the same period. 

Stenehjem’s Consumer Protection Division initiated an investigation, but this business 
has refused to cooperate. Stenehjem is concerned Publishers Marketing’s solicitations 
for “renewals” are designed to confuse and mislead consumers into believing they are 
merely renewing an existing subscription with the actual magazine publisher when, 
instead, it is this company charging an excessively inflated price. Publishers Marketing 
also failed to comply with the home solicitation sales law requiring a signed contract 
before charging consumers and to provide proper notification of consumers’ 
cancellation rights. “Publishers Marketing’s offensive sales tactics take advantage of 
elderly and other consumers who fail to understand they are not dealing with the actual 
magazine publisher or that they are being charged outrageous fees,” Stenehjem said.  

According to Parrell Grossman, Director of the Consumer Protection Division, 
Publishers Marketing, when making its magazine sales pitch, also attempts to sell 
consumers a discount buying club. “These discount buying clubs typically have little or 
no value and then consumers are unwittingly charged for ongoing fees after the free trial 
period expires,” Grossman said. 

Consumers with questions about magazine subscription solicitations should contact the 
Consumer Protection Division toll-free at 1-800-472-2600. 
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